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Good afternoon Andy, we will be conducting the first round of gw sampling next week Monday October 301h In 
preparing for this event I noticed that we left 3 temp wells (G-10, G-11, and G-12) in place as we could not get any 
groundwater recovery at the time of the Geoprobe Project. These three borings surround the former UST system and 
could potentially be valuable information. 

We would like to request the following change order: 

1GS05 
W4 
8WAB05 

3x$72.45 
3x$30.35 
54'x$2.52 

Total 

= $217.35 
=$ 91.05 
=$136.08 

=$444.48 

Once sampled we can abandon these three temp wells. Any questions let me know. 
Thanks, 

Jason Powell 
METCO- Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohg.com I 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street- Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603 
www.metcohg.com 
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